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Community Opportunity to Submit Suggestions for Next City Manager 

 
STOCKTON, Calif. – The Stockton City Council has begun an executive recruitment for 

the next City Manager. Community members are encouraged to submit suggestions 

and ideas for qualities they would like to see in potential candidates for this important 

position.  Send an email with comments directly to the consulting firm conducting the 

search at StocktonCM@averyassoc.net.  

Stockton is a Charter city with a City Council-Manager form of government.  The 

City Manager is appointed by the City Council to direct the administration of the City 

under the policy direction of the Council: 

• implementing City Council policy; 

• providing information to assist the Council in setting up policy; 

• reporting to the Council on administrative activities; and 

• supervising the operation of City Departments. 

For additional information, please call the City of Stockton Community Relations 

Officer at (209) 937-8827 or visit www.stocktonca.gov.    
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